
Tactical Conference 2024 

The 2024 Tactical Conference (Tac Con 24) was a huge 
success. We had three days of outstanding training, 
competition and fellowship at a wonderful facility in 
Dallas, Texas. 

In all there were 42 nationally recognized trainers 
presenting blocks of instruction, 7 staff members, 30 
Range Safety Officers, and over 400 attendees present. 
This year 90 women participated, a number which grows 
every year.  The match alone accounted for almost 10,000 
rounds of ammunition, with another 180,000 rounds 
expended in classes, all without injury or incident. There 
were classroom lectures, live fire classes, hand to hand 
stuff, medical training and much more going on all three 
days. 

The 2025 event will again be in Dallas on March 28-30, 
2025.  Watch our newsletter for the registration 
announcement. Here are some photos from this year’s 
festivities. 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 



 
 

 

 



 

 


